The Gainesville Zero Waste News
Important Notice: Change in Holiday Collection Schedule
Due to a recent change, residential refuse services in the City of Gainesville for garbage,

recycling, yard waste, and bulk collections will be delayed one day for the weeks following
Christmas and New Years.

Refuse services delayed a day following:

Christmas Holiday (observed) - Monday, December 26, 2022
and
New Years Holiday (observed) - Monday, January 2, 2023

During these holiday collection weeks — regular Tuesday collections will occur on Wednesday,
regular Wednesday collections will occur on Thursday, and regular Thursday collections will
occur on Friday.

City of Gainesville offices will be closed on Monday, December 26, 2022, and Monday, January
2,2023.

Keep track of your collection days the easy way and sign up for weekly electronic notification
collection day at gainesville.gov/recycle.
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